
  

                                             All ARE WELCOME 

BRAINTCROFT E-ACT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

invites you to  

COFFEE MORNING and PTA INTEREST 

MEETING on THURSDAY 23rd SEPTEMBER, 

2021 at 9:30am to 11am 

No school is an island-we work together in 

our community. I would like to give you the 

opportunity to officially meet and greet our 

senior leaders, welfare team, school 

ambassadors and other staff to ‘catch up’ as 

we have missed out on talks that could 

ensure our children’s achievement.  

Please join us at our Coffee Morning as we 

prepare to also launch our Parent Teachers 

Association (PTA). We want active and 

positive involvement of Parents who would 

like to see our school and children doing well.  

A Coffee Morning is the right way to get 

you back into visiting the school, so you are 

all welcome to attend on this Thursday 23rd 

September at 9:30 am. 

  SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO! 

 

 

THINKING BIG 

DOING THE RIGHT THING 

SHOWING TEAM SPIRIT 

 
 


